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This is to express my concern at the threats made against 

members of 

COPE PU  

and the raiding of its offices. 

So I am asking that the source of the threats be investi-

gatet,those found responsible be brought to justice and that 

adequate steps be taken to protect the lives and physical inte-

grity of all members of CODEPU. 

I would be very grateful if the government would take 

measures to ensure that members of human rights groups are able 

to conduct their legitimate activities without fear of reprisal. 

Yours sincerely and respectfully 

P.S. A copy of this letter will be sent to the embassy of 

your country in Switzerland. 
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